
Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to extend an invitation to you and your 5th-grade 
gifted student to attend our 5th Grade GT Academy Night here at Quail Valley Middle School. This event 
aims to provide you with valuable insights into the unique learning opportunities and enriching 
experiences that our academy offers. 

Event Details 

Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 

Time: 5:30 P.M. 

Location: Quail Valley Middle School, 3019 FM 1092, Missouri City, 77459 

Agenda 

• Welcome and Introduction to GT Academy 
• Fine Arts and Electives Showcase 
• GT Academy Tour w/Q&A Session 
• Alumni Panel Q&A Session 

This is an excellent opportunity for you to learn more about our dedicated faculty, innovative curriculum, 
and the supportive community that defines our GT Academy. We believe that your child's academic 
journey will be enriched through the specialized programs and resources we provide. 

To RSVP and secure your spot, please click on the following https://bit.ly/2024GTA5thgradeNight by 
Friday, January 26, 2024.  

We look forward to meeting you and showcasing the exciting educational environment that awaits your 
gifted student at our GT Academy. Don’t forget the application window to apply to the GT Academy is 
February 1st – February 23rd.    

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact us at 
gtfbisd@fortbendisd.com or 281-634-6687. 

Best Regards, 

Aisha Coleman-Holmes 
Interim Coordination, GT Academy 

https://bit.ly/2024GTA5thgradeNight
mailto:gtfbisd@fortbendisd.com

